ENERGY MONTH

As you know from our recent ECO Newsletter, November is Energy Month.

From next Monday, 16th November until 29th November we will be taking part in SwitchOff Fortnight where we will be actively trying to lower our energy use. Within those two weeks we will also be holding our How Low Can You Go? Day on Wednesday 18th November ~ you may notice a slightly darker school than usual as the children tend to get very enthusiastic about this day!

We held an ECO Big Think Time assembly in school today and the children were asked to think about how we save energy in school and also how they could save energy at home.

To follow this up they each made a pledge and wrote them on a picture of Oak leaves and acorns which will start our new theme for our ECO Tree this year.

Please ask your child about their pledge.

This is the video and below is the link to it that we watched in the assembly. Please share this again with your child if possible.



www.youtube.com/watch?v=6vYffJPX9Yk

We would be very grateful if you could help us by supporting your child in their energy saving at home.